
Military Salute to our veterans and current military families- From Memorial Day Weekend, May 27th to 
July 4th, we will be placing bows on our mailboxes to honor family members or friends for their service 
in our military. We will have bows for the Army, Navy, Marine, Air Force and Coast Guard. These will be 
all weather, satin bows in the specified branch colors.  Bows must be pre-ordered between March 15th   
and April 15th. Cost is $10 per bow, and you may order more than one branch.  We also have beautiful 
patriotic ribbon in red, white and blue. We would love to have a bow on every mailbox. Pay online 
http://countrywood35243.com/other-payments or mail a check to Celia Anthony, 2611 Whetstone 
Road. Include information about branch of service and who you will be honoring. We will include the 
names of each honoree in our May newsletter.  

 


